
Dear Alaska House and Senate Resource Members: 

 

Tom Lamal from Fairbanks has been nominated by Governor Walker to fill a position on the Fish and 

Game Board. I have known Tom  for over 40 years.Tom has been an avid outdoors enthusiast and steward 

of the land for as long as I can remember. He will represent all of Alaska to help ensure that there is 

enough game for the consumptive and viewing needs of all of us. 

Please support his nomination. 

Thank you for your consideration    

 

Have a good day 

Lee Hazen 

Fairbanks, Alsaka 

I am contacting you to endorse Tom Lamal for an appointment to the Alaska Board of Game.   He has 

been a very engaged citizen of Alaska for many years and a stalwart supporter of the State and it's 

resources.  He has great experience in many aspects of hunting and is ethical in his judgement and 

decisions.   I have no reservations whatsoever in urging you to support this appointment.   

Thank you.   

Mary A Cerney, Fairbanksan for over 40 years.   

Dear Senate and House Resource Committee Members, 

 

As a resident born and raised in our great state, I fully support Governor Walker’s nomination of Mr. Tom 

Lamal to the Board of Game.  I have known Tom for over 15 years, and attest to his integrity and heart-

felt loyalty to our state, the conservation of its resources, and the interests of its residents.  Confirming his 

appointment to the Board of Game is a vital step to the successful management of our state’s wildlife in 

the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul G. Ferucci, MD 

Anchorage, AK 

Good morning, to all the members of both the Senate Resources and House Resources committees. I 

would like to offer my support For Mr. Tomas Lamal, who has been appointed to the Board  of Game by 

Governor Walker. 

 I have known Tom for thirty four years. I would like to tell you that Tom has always been an outdoors 

man. He introduced me to Alaskan outdoors culture, by that I mean, hunting, fishing, kayaking and 



respectful behavior when in the wilderness. He, as an educator of young people taught these same 

principles to his student, As a commercial fisherman he made me aware of the issues of commercial and 

subsistence  hunters and fisherman. He was very sensitive to the points of view of each group.  

Tom has been a great friend to me and my family, I have a very deep respect for he and his wife, Kate 

with a very strong affection for them both. They are inclusive and genuinely kind to ALL people. The 

issues of the Board of Game are getting an excellent steward, who I a sure will do the right thing all of the 

time.  

 

Thank you 

Alfred D DeRamus MD  

 

 

 


